
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

  
        

 

           

 

            

  

 
         

  

          

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Issue No.11 

 Nov 16th, 2023 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 4 

 

Cinema Trip 
Our P5/6s are getting a trip to the cinema next Thursday to 
see Lyle Lyle Crocodile. Pupils can wear their own clothes, 
but we ask that they also wear their school jumper. Please 
bring your own drink and snack. The kiosk is not open and 

pupils should not bring any spending.  
 

What’s On 
Monday –  
Piano 
Choir 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday –  
Swimming  
Piano  
Music Club 2-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday –  
Running Club 3:15 -
4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Thursday –  
School Photographer 
P5/6 – Cinema Trip 
Boys Hockey 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- John for making us 

smile with his great jokes. 

Elsie for fantastic number 
work. 

 
P3/4- Edie for a great 
attitude with her work. 

Lucas for always trying his 

best. Poppy for super 
instruction writing. 

 
P5/6- Noah for super work on 

adverbs. 

Anna-Mae for having an 
excellent attitude to all her 

work. 
 

P7- Mea for being a super 

reading buddy. Zara for 

excellent research on WW1. 

Dates for you Diary 
23.11.23 – School 

Photographer. 
11.12.23 December – 

Christmas Carol 
Service 10am in 

Aghadowey 
Presbyterian Church 
 3.2.24– PTA Tractor 

Run. 

Hockey 
Some of our girls are 

heading to rugby 
avenue tomorrow for 
an Ulster Hockey blitz. 

Good luck and wrap 
up warm!  

Anti-Bullying Week 
We have been talking about anti-bullying in class this week. The theme 

this year is ‘Make a Noise’ about Bullying.  
We are encouraging children to think about how to be a great friend to 

everyone in school.  
Are you ok? – could be the most important question you could ask your 

friend tomorrow.   
We will have a whole school assembly tomorrow and are encouraging 

everyone to wear their ODD SOCKS. 

Christmas Eve Boxes 
We are very excited to introduce our ‘Christmas Eve’ 

boxes. Packed full of goodies including – hot chocolate, 
marshmallows, popcorn, sweets reindeer food and 
more. The perfect gift for any family. These will be 

made and ready to order before the end of November. 
All proceeds will go to our PTA fund which, this year, 

will be used to buy new reading books and maths 
resources for school. 

  

School Photographer 
The school photographer will 

be in school on Thursday 
23rd November to take 

individual and family photos. 
There will also be a class 
photo for Primary 1 and 

Primary 7. 
Details of times to follow.  

 

Operation Christmas Child 
Thank you to those who 
have already brought in 
shoeboxes for Operation 

Christmas Child. Our 
school collection date is 

tomorrow Friday 17th 
November. So this is your 
last chance to bring the 

boxes into Gorran!   
 


